Oil & Gas
Regulatory Authority

Government of Pakistan

VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

APPLICATION FOR GRANT OF LICENCE BY
SHELL ENERGY PAKISTAN (SMC-PRIVATE) LIMITED,
KARACHI FOR SALE OF NATURAL GAS/RLNG

Shell Energy Pakistan (SMC-Private) Limited, Karachi (the applicant) has applied under OGRA's
Natural Gas (Licencing) Rules, 2002 for grant of license for Sale of Natural Gas/RLNG. In this
Project Engro Elengy Terminal Private Limited (EETL) has confirmed to provide regasification
capacity to the shell while upgrading their terminal. Further the Shell International Trading Middle
East Limited (SITMEL) is confirming to supply up to the equivalent of 150 million standard cubic
feet per day of LNG to the Shell Energy Pakistan.

After completion of the requisite data / information by the applicant, the Authority has admitted the
instant application and issued notice of public comments in leading newspapers on 26-11-2020.
Now, due to 2nd massive wave of Pandemic/COVID-19 outbreak throughout the country, 0GRA
has decided to hold the Virtual Public Hearing which will be conducted through Virtual/Zoom
Application on 24-12-2020 at 11:00 a.m. in OGRA Office, Islamabad.

Therefore, to save the public from COVID-19 risk, the interested persons / stakeholders / general
public can attend the same through Virtual Public Hearing / Zoom Application. All the interested /
affected persons and general public are invited to Register themselves on the below mentioned
E-mail Address before the said date with the following particulars: (registrar@ogra.org.pk)

Name of Person: Personal E-mail:
Copy of CNIC: CellNumber:
Company Name: City:
All correspondence in this connection may be addressed to Registrar, OGRA.

REGISTRAR
Oil and Gas Regulatory Authority
54-B, Fazal-e-Haqg Road, Blue Area, Islamabad
Phone: 051-9244296, 051-9244090-98 (Ext-157)
Fax: 051-9244351
www.orga.org.pk
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